
To view your deductions, your property tax bill and more information regarding your property taxes, please 
visit lowtaxinfo.com/monroecounty 

 
 

 Brianne Gregory   
   Monroe County Auditor   

                                          100 W Kirkwood Ave  
                                                   Room 209 
                                        Bloomington, IN 47404 
                                                  Office: 812-349-2510 
                      auditor@co.monroe.in.us 

 
  

 
Hello!  
 
 
You may have received a letter and questionnaire from Tax Management Associates, Inc (“TMA”) 
regarding your Homestead deduction and requesting your residency information.  
 
TMA is a company contracted to assist Monroe County in reviewing Homestead deductions claimed 
in Monroe County. We want to make sure that all taxpayers receiving the benefits of this major 
property tax benefit are appropriately receiving it. If you are receiving a letter and questionnaire 
from them on behalf of the County, something in initial findings made it unclear if the property 
listed on the document is your primary residence and we are needing clarification to determine 
eligibility status of the homestead deduction.  
 
Please know that just because you are receiving the letter and questionnaire, it does not mean your 
homestead is necessarily in danger of removal or being removed. However, if it is found your 
deductions claimed are not in accordance with the Indiana Code (IC 6-1.1-12-37) requirements to 
claim the deductions, you may be subject to back taxes to correct the taxes in which the deduction 
was claimed invalidly.    
 
Please complete the questionnaire and send it in the return envelope so that it reaches the 
appropriate destination.  
 
If you have any questions regarding how to complete the questionnaire, please contact the email or 
1-888 number provided on your letter for the TMA Customer Service.  
 
If you have any questions as to why the County has this assistance, please contact the Auditor’s 
Office at 812-349-2510. 
 
 
I greatly appreciate your time and attention in this matter,  
 
Brianne Gregory 
Monroe County Auditor 


